
Dear Ma'ams and Sirs,  
  
I support the National Public Vote, and Oregon supporting it, because I believe it is time that every 
American's vote counts. Please vote to pass the bill supporting a vote on NPV and let's have our Oregon 
representatives and senators vote on it. 
  
Thank you, 
Melissa Brown 
609 SE 117th Avenue 
Portland OR 97216 

 


